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Shamblehurst Primary School, Wildern Lane, Hedge End, 
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Website: www.shamblehurst.co.uk 

Issue Number – 6   

Monday 28th February 2022   

Thursday 3rd March 2022   
World Book Day (non-uniform/ dress up) £1 donation  

Monday 7th - Friday 11th March 2022   
Year 5 - Stubbington Residential Trip  

Wednesday 9th March 2022   
Year 2 - SATS Meeting, 8:45am (in school), 4:30pm (via Zoom)  

Tuesday 15th March 2022   
Parents Evening in school (more details to follow)  

Thursday 17th March 2022   
Year 3 - Fishbourne Roman Palace Trip  

Thursday 17th March 2022   
Parents Evening via Zoom (more details to follow)  

Friday 25th March 2022   
FOSSA - Mother’s Day Shop  
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I hope everyone had a relaxing half term after the very blustery start to it! 
 

Due to the emergency closure of all Hampshire schools on Friday 18th February, we have 
been advised that we can reschedule our planned INSET day. This will now be on Friday 

8th April; this is the day before the Easter holidays. 
 

Thank you to all those parents who replied to our survey form regarding parents evening. It 
was an even split, therefore we have decided to hold one virtual meeting and one face to 
face. The dates for these are 15th March for the face-to-face meeting and 17th March for 

the virtual meeting. Booking details to follow. 
 

It was lovely to see the children enjoy the disco before half term - I know there is another 
one planned for the 7th April. 

 
We are still collecting dressing up clothes if anyone is having a sort out - these are really 

enjoyed by the children at lunchtimes and are in high demand! 
 

 

 

 
Very best wishes,  

 

Mrs Jones      

 



 

 

 

 

Learner of the Week - Friday 4th February 2022  
Lemur Class: Mitchell Goddard for flexing his perseverance muscle.  

Flamingo Class: Ruby Fraser for flexing her listening muscle.  

Elephant Class: Isa Baskal for flexing his listening muscle.  

Raccoon Class: Xavier Skelton for flexing his absorption muscle.  

Panther Class: Henry Beidas for flexing his engagement muscle.  

Bushbaby Class: Aden Hutton for flexing his independence and listening muscles.   

 

Learner of the Week - Friday 11th February 2022  
Lemur Class: Megan Cox for flexing her perseverance muscle.  

Toucan Class: Harvey Mills for flexing his creativity muscle.  

Flamingo Class: James Cooper for flexing his engagement muscle.  

Elephant Class: Joseph Atkinson for flexing his creativity and imagination muscles.  

Raccoon Class: Isla Saint for flexing her perseverance and absorption muscles.  

Koala Class: Frankie Glassey for flexing his listening muscle.  

Panther Class: Ruairi Dunn for flexing his creativity muscle.  

Otter Class: Amelia Dodden for flexing her capitalising muscle.  

 

Learner of the Week - Thursday 17th February 2022  
Lemur Class: Oscar Glen for flexing his listening muscle.  

Toucan Class: Ruby Johnson for flexing her perseverance muscle.  

Raccoon Class: Jacen Elson for flexing his absorption muscle.  

Koala Class: Freddy Caplen for flexing his engagement muscle.  

Panther Class: Buddy Ransley for flexing his independence muscle.  

Orangutan Class: Philippa Petterson for flexing her engagement and listening muscles.  

Bushbaby Class: Ciaran Wood for flexing his noticing and revising muscles.  

 

HC3S are excited to announce this year’s Eat Them 
To Defeat Them Campaign, THE VEG INVASION ...HAS 

RETURNED, begins on 28 February 2022.  

Healthy eating stickers are being sent home today, if 
you would like to encourage children eat more fruit 

and veg.  

https://www.hants.gov.uk/educationandlearning/hc
3s/vegpower 
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Total Balances Outstanding  
(W/E 28th February 2022)  

Elephant Class £5.00 

Raccoon Class £12.50 

Seahorse Class £6.50 

Koala Class £13.90 

Polar Bear Class £5.90 

Panther Class £48.65 

Wolf Class £32.90 

Otter Class £61.66 

Orangutan Class £16.40 

Bushbaby Class £20.10 

Total £223.51 

Staff News  
We said goodbye to Mrs Pyle at the end of last half-

term.  
Mrs Pyle has dedicated 13 years of her life to 

Shamblehurst and supported many children and 
families through her roles as Midday Supervisor, 

Learning Support Assistant, Speech and Language 
Assistant and Deputy SENDCo.  

All four of her children have also journeyed through 
Shamblehurst and she has therefore been part of 
the Shamblehurst community for a long time. She 
will be very much missed but we wish her all the 

best and lots of success in her new role of managing 
a cafe.  

We wish Mrs Pyle all the very best!  

 

Dinner Money  
= 

We would like to remind you that school dinners 
must be paid for on the day of ordering, or in 

advance.  
Payments can be made either online, or via the office 

by cash or cheque (payable to HCC).  

There should be no outstanding balance on your 
child’s account. If an outstanding balance keeps 

occurring, these can be referred on to Hampshire 
County Council. 

 
If you think that you may be entitled to Free School 
Meals, you can check whether you are eligible here: 

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/hants 

Miss Cook would like to say a big well done to 
Nimmi in Koala Class for reading 76 books and 
completing the Reading Challenge. Nimmi has 

earned three books out of the vending machine, 
which is amazing and great to see so much reading!  

 

Please like and follow our Facebook page 
https://facebook.com/shamblehurstprimary/  
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On Tuesday 1st February 2022, Year 1 visited Beaulieu Motor Museum. 
We started with a guided tour of the motor museum and learned lots of 

interesting facts about cars from about 100 years ago.  After our workshop we 
went on the open top bus for a tour around the grounds. We then went on the 
monorail which was really exciting.  After lunch we explored 'The World of Top 

Gear' and then revisited the motor museum to see all of the other vehicles.  
We saw cars from over 100 years ago, modern cars, sports cars and famous cars 

from films. 
All the children impressed us so much with their enthusiasm, their listening and 

their excellent behaviour. 
Year 1 Team 

  



  

The children had a great time taking part in a 
basketball tournament at Wildern. They 

played really well and improved with each 
game.    

The girls were amazing during the football tournament at Swanmore College. We made it 
through with all the other teams who came third to compete in the Plate. Blaise scored a great 

goal against Botley. Against Swanmore, we won a staggering 3-0. Olivia Smith scored from a 
free kick, Lilly scored from within the box and then to finish Olivia passed from the half way line 

to Blaise who scored our final goal. 
 

The girls were a credit to our school, well done girls. 

 



  



 

 

I am really pleased to tell you that the Family Links Nurturing Programme is coming back to 
Shamblehurst in the Summer Term 

The programme will run weekly (excluding half term) 9:15am - 11:15am in school. This is a 10 
week course.  

 

Start date of programme - Tuesday 3rd May 2022 
Last dates of programme - Tuesday 12th July 2022 

 

Parents wishing to attend this course can click on the below link and do a self-referral to 
Barnardos. Please complete the information as requested. When you get to the part of the 

form that says: 'Any further details regarding your referral' please type in the box 'Family Links 
at Shamblehurst Primary School' this will ensure that you are on the right course! 

 

https://www.barnardos.org.uk/what-we-do/services/hampshire-specialist-parenting-support-
service/hampshire-specialist-parenting-support-service-request-form 

 

Please contact me if you are interested, or you would like further details, as spaces will be 
limited.  My email address is: sarah.curry@shamblehurst.co.uk or just pop in to the office, or 

catch me on the playground in the mornings. 
Sarah Curry  

    Family Support Worker 
  
 

On Tuesday 15th February, a group of Year 3 children went to Wildern to participate in a 
Cricket Skills Festival, with lots of other local school. They all had a go at batting, bowling, 

throwing and catching in a variety of different ways. 
A brilliant time was had by all! 
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